
Sale of Deterrent 
Spray Bylaw
K. Duggan, Community Safety Services Manager

March 31, 2025



Notification 
• Sale of Deterrent Spray Bylaw No. 12678 received three 

readings on March 3, 2025

• In accordance with the Community Charter, the City provided 

notice and solicited feedback from affected individuals

• Advertisements were published in the Daily Courier under City-

in Action banner on March 12 & 15, 2025

• Written feedback was to be submitted by 4 PM on March 19, 

2025



Notice & Correspondence Received

Organization Comments Received

Daily Courier – March 13 0

Daily Courier – March 15 0



Staff Recommendation

• AND THAT Bylaw No. 12678, being Sale of Deterrent Spray 
Bylaw, No. 12678 be forwarded for adoption; 

• AND THAT Bylaw No. 12679, being Amendment No. 39 to Bylaw 
Notice Enforcement Bylaw No. 10475 be forwarded for adoption.




